
You are invited to participate in the upcoming statewide listening session for the Behavioral Health
Roadmap for Alaska Youth project. 

Individuals will have the opportunity to share their experiences in accessing behavioral health for youth in
the region and offer recommendations for improving access or providing additional supports and services
in the system of care. Information gathered during this session will help prioritize recommendations for
improved behavioral health resources, ultimately informing a statewide roadmap.

Date: Tuesday, December 19, 2023
Location: Virtual – Register today!
Meeting Time: 6 to 8 p.m.

Who should attend? Individuals living throughout the state with lived experience in behavioral health
needs for children/youth, including parents, grandparents, family members, youth, caregivers, and
guardians.

 Members of the public wishing to participate can register for the meeting by using the following link:
Community Listening Session Registration Link or http://bit.ly/48aEHST

If you have any questions, concerns, or need assistance with the registration process, please do not hesitate
to reach out to bhroadmap@ddaalaska.com. For more information about the Behavioral Health Roadmap
project, please visit the State of Alaska's website.
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